
 

FORT CAMPBELL CHAPTER 

THE MILITARY OFFICERS ASSOCIATION OF AMERICA 

Executive Committee Meeting 

21 March 2017  

Kandahar Room 

Cole Park Commons, Fort Campbell, KY 

 

BOARD OFFICERS (Present) 

CDR Ivan Adames, President                        MAJ Vivian Fivecoat, Secretary CMCVC Liaison                

 LTC Tim Powers, Treasurer                              

BOARD OFFICERS Excused 

 CW5 John Schuler, 1st Vice Pres 

CW4 Monroe Gildersleeve, 2nd Vice Pres     

 

 

 

Others Present:  CW2 Warren Evans, Directory Chair. Major Bill Summers, Legislative 
Chair, CPT Eddie Sumbler, Personal Affairs & Chaplin, Lt Col J T Smith, Webmaster & 
Newsletter LTC Marty Schroeder, Chair ROTC Liaison KY, LTC James and Joy Huggins, 
TN ROTC Liaison & Public Relations, COL Tom and Freida Borlund Immediate Past 
President,  Anne Clark, Historian 

TMeeting called to order @ 12:15 by President CDR Ivan Adames 

CPT Eddie Sumbler gave opening prayer 

Major Vivian Fivecoat presented the minutes read and approved. Major Vivian Fivecoat 
presented her resignation as chapter secretary for the good of the chapter.  Resignation accepted 

LTC Tim Powers treasures report presented and report approved 

CDR Ivan Adames mentioned raising dues eventually, requires general membership approval 

Mrs. Joy Huggins will email Dues notices, LTC Tim Powers to send list to her 

 

CDR Ivan Adames remarks 

Discussed meeting locations 



LTC Tim Powers to send $150 to Pioneer Club to reserve facility. 

ROTC scholarships – invite recipients in May or June 

Per COL Tom Borlund things always go wrong in May 

Per Mrs Freda Borlund – Edwards meal must change. NO Noodles, Choice of desserts 

MOAA Hq speakers discussed. Dates and name to be decided later 

Sept POW weekend discussed 

Sept meeting still up in air 

Catfish house requires 70 guaranteed meals  

LTC Tim Powers to look for email on Sportsman’s lodge for April meeting 

Mrs. Fredia Borlund – need to improve at Sportsman’s lodge = coffee and desserts  

Wounded Warrior speaker no show discussed 

Donations to charities discussed 

 TN State Senator Mark Green may be in April or in May 

COL JT Smith updating history of chapter page with Ann Clarke 

 Mrs. Joy Huggins  

ROTC in good shape LTC Marty Schroeder on KY schools. Awards 

Anyone can attend awards ceremony. Will make pictures 

 Mrs. Joy Huggins showed homemade certificates for ROTC 

MAJ Bill Summers update on hiring of veteran’s bill. Update on property tax bill 

 Mrs. Ann Clark 

Web Site history update in works 

Will Document vets day on the hill 

CW2 Warren Evans  

Discussed magnetic sign purchases. CDR Ivan Adames will get prices 

Discussed wreaths Memorial Day  

Will get prices for wreaths 

 

COL Tom Borlund 

Discussed officer changes. 



LTC Tim Powers to be secretary 

CW5 John Schuler will stay as 1st vice president 

CW4 Monroe Gildersleeve to stay as 2nd vice president  

Need new treasurer 

COL Tom Borlund, CW2 Warren Evans and LTG Hugh Smith will meet to prepare 
slate of officers  

CPT Eddie Sumbler 

Discussed “Nails in the Cross” service at his church 

CDR Ivan Adames  

Read correspondence received including “Bell Ceremony” appreciation note.  

CPT Eddie Sumbler gave closing prayer 

Meeting adjourned 1330 hours 

 

POC the above 

 

Major Vivian Fivecoat, Sec 

By LTC Tim Powers 

 

 

 

 


